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Business to Business

New hire reporting responsibilities

 
Do you know that under state law you are required to report all newly hired and 
rehired employees 20 days after their first day on the job? Information received 
from the Employer New Hire Reporting Program will be used to establish and 
enforce child support orders, detect unemployment benefits overpayments and 
fraud, detect Workers' Compensation overpayments and fraud, and more. To report 
a new hire or to read about this program, go online.

Cardiologist Dr. Alan Blaker is one of the 
650 physicians serving McLeod Health's 

patients.

Business service teams help find 
qualified employees

Recently, the Pee Dee Local Workforce 
Development Area helped McLeod Health 
recruit, screen and refer eligible applicants 
fill several entry level positions. The team 
also provided a job profile for each of the 
four jobs for which they were recruiting.
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South Carolina employment sees record year

South Carolina's labor force experienced another record-breaking year. The 
state had more people working and looking for work at the end of 2015 than 
ever in state history, according to the S.C. Department of Employment and 
Workforce. Employment increased throughout the year by nearly 39,260 
people and ended at a record high of 2,138,997 in December.
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Business to Business is a biweekly email from the S.C. Department of Employment and Workforce aimed 
at keeping you informed about employment issues businesses face.
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